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Again, thank you to council members krekorian and O Farrell. We
hope that the rest of the state follows LA's leadership in tackling
both our water and energy crisis. Important to Support distributed
energy and other non-combustion, clean energy sources,
especially in a federal ozone non-attainment area. Thank you to
the council for your leadership and for putting forth great climate
policies and I urge the council to advance these policies (items #
6,7 and 8 on the ECCEJR committee meeting today) for a
climate-resilient Los Angeles.



